The City of Roundup c/o Honorable Joseph Vicars, Mayor and City Councilman Roundup City Office Roundup, MT 59072

RE: City of Roundup Study Commission

Dear Sirs:

In November of 1984, we the undersigned, were elected to study the form of government to see whether or not a change in the form of government the City of Roundup presently has, would be necessary or beneficial to the citizens of this city.

During our commission, we have had several meetings and reviewed other possible forms of government available to towns and cities.

We, the undersigned, Government Study Commission for the City of Roundup, Montana, do hereby certify that the existing plan of government for the City of Roundup, as well as the future government for the City of Roundup is adequate and in our opinion, the most logical, efficient and effective form of government to meet the needs of the governmental issues facing the citizens of the City of Roundup. We therefore, as a Commission, propose no change in the present form of government for the City of Roundup. It shall remain the same as it is now and therefore, we did not recommend an election to be held.

Dated	this	23 no	day	of	DECEMBER	1986.
-------	------	-------	-----	----	----------	-------

CITY OF ROUNDUP GOVERNMENT STUDY COMMISSION MEMBERS

Gregory J. Marifiela Ex-Officio

Janet () services